
Please complete the activities below to give thanks for the life of 
Queen Elizabeth II. Over the next ten days we will be celebrating 
her faith and service to God and to the people of this country, the 
Realms and the Commonwealth. 

• Complete the ‘Remembering Queen Elizabeth’ activity sheet as 
a family (any family members are welcome to add their 
reflections or scribe for younger children).
We will create a book of remembrance with all reflections.
Please return reflections by Wednesday 14th September

• Bring a flower to school on Monday
All children will tie a flower to the railings to create
a wall of flowers to celebrate the life of Queen Elizabeth.
Family members and friends of Saint Ambrose will be 
welcome to tie a flower to the railings from the end of the
day on Monday.


